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I am in favor of the proposed revisions to the rules governing the procedures before the OPSB and its
siting criteria issued on June 16, 2022 in regards to solar facility applications. In particular the proposal
regarding setbacks for solar facilities is absolutely necessary to provide non-participating residences
some type of protection from solar fields being built extremely close to existing property lines.
 
Marvin C Huber
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